
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the “Footprints” 

listing if you have a prayer request.  There 

are several large print bulletins available in 

the narthex.   
 

WORSHIP LOOKS A LITTLE DIFFERENT at the 

moment. We ask a few things from you: 

Use hand sanitizer, wear a face covering, at 

least until you are seated, observe a 6-foot 

social distance, and remove all bulletins 

and other items from your pew.  Offering 

plates, as well as a basket for footprints, are 

in the narthex. If you do not have a 

pen/pencil, sanitized ones are available in 

the narthex.  Please put the pencil in the 

“used” basket when you are finished.  
 

THIS SUMMER we will focus on the Holy 
Spirit in the Book of Acts and on its 

pivotal role in the growth of the early 

church. The full title of the Book of Acts is 

the Acts of the Apostles. Perhaps, it should 

have been called, The Acts of Jesus and the 

Holy Spirit"! 

HYMN SINGING AND RESPONSIVE READINGS have 

been temporarily eliminated from worship. 

The Lord’s Prayer may be spoken quietly 

with head bowed. Wherever two or more 

are gathered in Jesus’ name, he has 

promised to be present.  

 

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED  for Autumn, Brad, 

Danielle, Sam Blosser, Lucas, Luann, Beth 

Hardesty, Lori Miller, Voleta Willford, Larry 

McKanna, Virginia Jensen, Renee, Whitley, 

Chance, Brittany, Mike Meyer, Rose 

Barbosa, Kim Carty, Debby Baker, Jim 

Staschiak, Jon Burnside, Gary & Dolores, 

Jeanette Morrison, Mary Lou McCann, 

Dolores, Dean’s Family, Judy & Mark Hall, 

Jeanette Morrison, Kristin, Liliana Martins,  

Lucia  Karisa Crawford, Tamara Holme, 

Stephen Yuen, Family of Bonnie Bruner, 

Shirley Cornell, and Geoff Tadda.   Please 

pray for those praying for those serving in  

the military: Chris Dierking, Caleb Ekin, 

Mitchell Gardiner, Jake Hardesty, Thomas 

Leonard, Sean Napier, Matthew Price, 

Brandon Shanahan, KG Smith,  Corey 

Spoon, Drew Weissling, and Chris Wolfe. 

 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given to the 

glory of God by Daryl and Cyndy Rotman 

in honor of their granddaughter Eliana’s 

first birthday on July 3rd. 

 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL?  We have been 

corresponding online a lot lately. Place 

your email on the yellow footprints to 

make sure you are in the.  
 

PARKING LOT VISITING IS WELCOME.  Please 

keep social distancing in mind and keep a 

pathway to  and from the doors.  

 

STUFF THE BUS - HARD TO BELIEVE but it's time 

to Stuff the Bus!  Beginning July 18-20 at 

McDonald's on Tiffin Ave. the bus will be 

there to be loaded with items needed to 

begin school.  New backpacks and many 

school items are needed.  Look for the box 

in the church hallway and place your items 

there.   A list of items needed will be on the 

box to help with questions.  If you know of 

a family in need of receiving school 

supplies, registration is required with a 

Social Security number for each 

child.  Applications to register will be 

available beginning July 20 online 

at www.cchsupport.org.  Families must be 

residents of Hancock County. 

 

THE BACKYARD MISSION TRIP is on for 

Saturday, August 1st.  Volunteers are 

needed to do small projects for home 

owners who are in need of extra help.  A 

sign-up sheet is posted n the bulletin 

board.  For more information, contact Nick 

Thomas at nthomas@thermatru.com. 

 

THE HABITAT FOR HUMANITY - APOSTLE BUILD is 

also moving forward for September 23rd.  

Volunteers for trim and cabinetry work are 

needed in the morning from 8:00 – 12:00 or 

afternoon from 1:00 – 5:00.  Contact Mike 

Thompson at 419-422-2832 for more 

information.  
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